
Welcome to The Den, Bridgeview Bears !! 

April 14, 2022 

 

  

. . . Go Bears! 

  

. . . Wrapping up April 

April 27th -  
 Gr. 6 Immunizations! 

Fraser Health is returning to 
Bridgeview to complete the Grade 

6 immunizations that were 
 interrupted earlier this year. Only 

students who did NOT get their 
shots will be visited. 

 

. . . a quick note from the office I just want to leave a 

message!!!! 
We understand how frustrating it’s been to navigate our new phone system!  Our best  
advice to avoid the automated messages is to dial ‘0’ as soon as the first  
message kicks in, and then dial ‘0’ immediately again when you hear the  second one. We’ve 
tested it and that second ‘0’ makes the phone ring directly in the office. If we can’t take the 
call, or if it’s outside of office hours, it will still go to voicemail so we will know you called. 
The phone message is out of our control.  

If you love soccer… 
If you love the Whitecaps… 

 

The Vancouver Whitecaps are coming to Bridgeview 
 

Wednesday, May 18th  
 

Representatives from the Whitecaps will be spending 
the day with each of our classes to give them some 
great instruction on basic soccer skills, as well as 
promoting the fun of physical activity. We are very  
excited for this wonderful opportunity! 

  



 

 

Mark your calendars! Class and the our whole 

school panorama photos will be taken on 

Wednesday, May 11th. We hope everyone 

attends. There are no re-takes for these photos! 

 

The force be with you, it will… 

Wednesday, May 4th 

Your best Star Wars spirit  

you must bring 

A reminder for the next TWO  
non-instructional days: 

Friday, May 6th 
Monday May 30th 

Please remember there is no 
school for students on both of 

these days 

School  is Closed 

Monday, May 23rd 

Enjoy this   

Holiday Weekend 

  

We’re all going to the  
Surrey Children’s Festival on 

May 27th to watch a performance 
by Charlotte Diamond, Fred Penner 

and Rick Scott. 
This fantastic opportunity is being 

provided by a donor in the  
community who is buying all the 

tickets AND providing our bus 
transportation!  

We are so very grateful! 
 

This is for all of our brand new little 

people coming to Kindergarten in  

September! You will be invited to 

meet Ms. McCaw, our incredible  

Kindergarten teacher, and join in 

some fun! If you or someone you 

know has a child born in 2017 who 

has not yet registered for  

Kindergarten, please do so and don’t 

miss out on the opportunity to meet 

future classmates!  

Date: May 20th at 9:00 am 

The Bridgeview Bears know how to DANCE!!!! 
Did you miss the Hip Hop performance on April 8th? Don’t worry! Now you can watch it again and 
again! Copy and paste this entire link into your browser.  
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cO6ke_c5vMHFMlgEYQPmGmxZ27WHN5Q4/view?usp=sharing 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cO6ke_c5vMHFMlgEYQPmGmxZ27WHN5Q4/view?usp=sharing

